MIDWEST ASSOCIATION OF GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS

DECEMBER MEETING

Dear Member:

The Annual Meeting of the Midwest Association of Golf Course Superintendents will be
held on Monday, December 4th, 1967, at the River Forest Country Club. Past Presi-
dent Edw. Stewart will be our superintendent host.

The River Forest Country Club is located in Elmhurst on Grand Avenue approximately
one half miie East of York Road.

Many thanks to Ed. and to Manager John Jones for providing us a Club with a central
location and close to the Expressways.

It would seem that golf is very likely over with for the season, however the afternoon
fellowship session is still very much in order.

An excellent dinner is scheduled for 6:30 P. M., after which the Annual Business Meet-
ing and election of officers and directors will be held.

The selection of Officers and Directors submitted by the Nominating Committee for
consideration by the membership at the Annual Meeting for the year 1968 is as
follows:

Pregidontisnnes 5. dead .. Walter H. Fuchs
1st Vice President........ Edw. Wollenberg
........ Doug. Jabaay
2nd Vice President ....... Paul Voykin
....... Peter Bild
Secretary-Treasurer...... Roy Nelson

Directors (Three to be elected for two-year terms):

Al. Bertucci Ted Sokolis
Bert Jannes Dick Trevarthan
Francis Krueger George Weidner
Oscar Miles Ken Zanzig

Respectfully submitted,

NOMINATING COMMITTEE
Adolph Bertucci, Chairman
John Ebel
Don Gerber
Al. Johnson
Ted Woehrle

NOTE: (As a point of information): All Class A and B members are entitled to vote,
and all offices are open to nominations from the floor, Proxy or absentee ballots are
not permitted as per by-law change - Annual Meeting 1965. The presence of all super-
intendent members is greatly encouraged.

Sincerely,
Roy Nelson, Secretary



